
Dear Eagle Family, 

 

We are so saddened to announce that Rachel Rosoff died this past weekend.   She 

was a senior here at Enloe and has been a part of or school family since her 

freshman year. She died in a tragic accident and will be greatly missed by her peers 

and the staff here at Enloe.   Today during first period we shared this loss with our 

students and provided additional support for those in need.  We have extra grief 

counselors on campus today and are available for our students, staff and/or for our 

parents.  This is an incredibly traumatic and devastating situation and our thoughts 

go out to her family and her friends.  If you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us at 919-856-7918. 
 
 


